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Traffic Team offers car seat clinic next week 

 

Salem, Ore. — The Salem Police Department is holding a car seat clinic from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
on Friday, September 10, 2021 at the Marion Parkade, 400 Marion ST NE. 

As part of the effort to continue to raise awareness of the importance of seat belt use, officers 
will provide parents, guardians, and caregivers instruction on the proper installation of the car 
seat and how to harness a child in the seat. The carriers will also be evaluated for suitability and 
their recall status checked. 

Participants should have the carrier seat and/or booster already installed in the vehicle, along 
with the manuals for the car seat and for their model vehicle, if available. 

The outdoor clinic will be held on the first floor of the parking structure, closest to the Union 
Street side of the building. 

The traffic safety education project is conducted in partnership with ODOT Transportation 
Safety. 
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